
 
Firstaid/HPV 

 

24 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccine 

 

Your child is due to receive the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccination.  This is delivered by 

Southern Health NHS foundation Trust School Age Immunisation Service in partnership with 

Wildern School when they are in year 8. 

 

Please find attached the letter from the Southern Health School-age immunisation Team, which 

detail’s how to fill in the online consent form and more information regarding the HPV vaccine.  

 

Any problems in filling out the form please contact the Immunisation team directly on 

02380 475221 or email them on shft.southwesthantsimmuisationteam@nhs.net. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Harvey & Mrs J Buckley 

First Aid Team 
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